
 

 

Term 3 Week 5 - Monday 18 August, 2025 

Talbot Primary School 
Aspiration * Kindness * Safety * Tenacity  

Dear Parents,  
 

Book Fair 

Book Fair is here! It is such an exciting time for all of our students (and many of our staff as 
well!). Students have been supported to view the books, posters, diaries and other items 
and create a wishlist. If you are looking to purchase any of those items, please talk to Kylie 
about the online payment options, or read information further in this newsletter. 

Parent Survey 

Our school is conducting the annual Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey offered 
by the Department of Education and is seeking your feedback. The survey is designed to 
assist schools in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate,       
student behavior, and student engagement. The survey is optional, but we encourage and 
appreciate your participation. 
Our school will use the survey results to assist in identifying areas for improvement and 
professional development needs in the school, to target school planning and improvement 
strategies.  
The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey will be open online from Monday 18  
August to Friday 19 September 2025. 
All families are invited to participate in the survey and have received an email today with a 
link and instructions.  
The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be       
accessed at any convenient time on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones.  
The online survey will be available in English and 10 other languages including Arabic, 
Greek, Hakha Chin, Hindi, Japanese, Punjabi, Simplified Chinese, Somali, Turkish, and      
Vietnamese. Resources are also available in additional languages to assist parents /       
caregivers / guardians who speak a language other than English at home. Please reach out 
to your child’s teacher, or the school directly for survey guides in your language. 
Last year we used the survey results to support our approaches to greater communication 
and increased involvement in your child’s learning journey. 
Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like more information. 

Photos 

A reminder that our school photo day is on Wednesday 3 September. All photo envelopes 
have been sent home. Family photos can also be arranged by collecting a family envelope 
from the office. Envelopes with payment (either online or cash) can be sent back to the 
office to be stored in the safe until photo day. 

Pre-Service Teacher 

We would like to welcome a new pre-service teacher, Miss Q 
(Cindy). Miss Q will be  spending the next  5 weeks in the 4-6 
Classroom with Mrs Katzer.  We wish her all the best during 
her time at Talbot Primary School.  

 
 

Thank you everyone, 

Mrs Kelly ~ Principal 

We would like to acknowledge the Djaara People, the traditional owners of the Dja Dja Wurrung 
lands where Talbot Primary School is situated. We would also like to pay our respects to their 

Elders, past and present. 

Monday 18 Aug 

Book Week 

Tuesday 19 August 

Yrs 3-6 Online Author Session 
@ 10am 

Book Character Parade @ 
10:45am 

Thursday 21 August 

School Council @ 3:45pm 

Sat 23 - Sat 30 August 

Mrs Kelly on study tour to 
New Zealand. Mrs K is acting 

Principal during this time. 

Mon 25 Aug 

Assembly @ 3pm 

Tues 26 August 

Kinder Visit @ 10:30am 

Friday 29 Aug 

Lunch Orders 

Wednesday 3 Sept 

School Photo Day 

Friday 5 Sept 

Father’s/Special Persons Day 
Breakfast @ 8:30am 

Thursday 9 Sept 

Emergency Services Day 



 

 



 

 

Mr B and the 4-6 
students made 

bread this week in 
Science. The learn-
ing centred around 
chemical reactions. 

Yummy! 



 

 

The 4-6 students are currently learning about Indigenous Australian, Grecian and Egyptian histories. 
They have learned some general information on each peoples’ history, and then completed follow up 
research activities. 

With our Indigenous history, students created a small dot painting. For Grecian history, students used 
playdough to make significant items from that period e.g. a Trojan horse, Medusa or Cerebus. 

To explore Egyptian history, students created the pictures below using air dry clay. They will bring 
them home this week so please ask about them! 



 

 

Highland Society 
kicks off Energy 
Breakthrough 
Sponsorship. 

The Future Begins Here... 

At Talbot Primary School, we are a connected, caring, and inclusive learning community where every student is empowered to 
thrive. We are committed to enhancing learning outcomes for all students by delivering high-quality, evidence-based teaching 
practices that cater to the diverse needs of our learners. Our teaching is not just guided by our beliefs—it is reflected in the 
actions we take every day. 

We provide a dynamic and challenging curriculum within a safe and supportive environment, designed to equip every student 
with the knowledge, skills, and dispositions needed for success in learning and life. Our goal is to develop confident, curious, 
and capable learners who are not only academically strong but also socially responsible and emotionally resilient.  

Students at Talbot Primary School are encouraged to take ownership of their learning, set meaningful goals, and approach chal-
lenges with persistence and courage. We actively nurture student voice and agency, ensuring that every learner feels valued 
and heard. 

We place great emphasis on strong, respectful partnerships between home and school and recognise that working together 
with families and the broader community is essential to student success. 

Our values - Tenacity, Aspiration, Safety and Kindness - are at the heart of who we are and what we stand for. They guide how 
we learn, how we treat others, and how we grow together. 

Talbot Primary School Vision 



 

 

CULTURAL OBSERVANCE 
 

4 August - National Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Children’s Day 

6 August - Hiroshima Day ~ commemoration of those who lost their lives in the bombing of Hiroshima, 

Japan on 6 August, 1945 

9 August - Nagasaki Day ~ commemoration of the atomic bombing of Nagasaki City in 1945 

9 August - International Day of the World’s Indigenous Peoples ~ The united Nations’ International Day 

of the World’s Indigenous Peoples encourages people to protect and promote the rights of indigenous 

peoples.  

15 August - Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary ~ Christian Feast Day celebrates the 

belief that God assumed the Mother Mary into heaven following her death 

16 August - Krishna Janmashtami ~ Important Hindu festival celebrating the birthday of Lord Krishna 

 

If you have any cultural dates you would like us to showcase please contact the office. 

Rowe Street, Talbot 3371 

Phone: (03) 5463 2373 

Mob: 0491 206 986 

talbot.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

www.talbotps.vic.edu.au 

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM 

If you are short on school uniform please 

come in and select some from our second 

hand uniform supply. 

http://www.talbotps.vic.edu.au


 

 

The chilly days are still 
here. We will always try to 

play outside unless it is 
raining. Please remember to 
send   extra jackets, beanies 

and scarves so that         
students can enjoy outside 

play time. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


